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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed non-material change
for the Dogger Bank Teeside A Offshore Windfarm project.    
 
The MCA has considered the information provided and I can confirm we have no
significant concerns to raise with regards to the proposed non-material change; to
amend the rotor diameter parameter to ‘up to 280m’, and to remove the reference
to gross electrical output capacity.   
 
This is on the understanding that the worst case scenario remains as is assessed
in the Navigation Rick Assessment (NRA), and that no other parameters detailed
in the NRA will change, resulting in any greater significance in terms of the
Environmental Statement.  There should be no change in risk with regards to safe
navigation of vessels and/or search and rescue. 
 
Kind regards
 
Helen
 

 
Helen Croxson, Offshore Renewables Advisor
Navigation Safety Branch, Bay 2/25
Maritime & Coastguard Agency
Spring Place, 105 Commercial Road, Southampton, SO15
1EG
Tel: 0203 8172426   
Mobile: 
Email: Helen.Croxson@mcga.gov.uk
 

Please note I am only in the office on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.
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